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IPA Zambia and Ministry of Education to
Hold Joint Sector Review

IPA Zambia has been assisting the Ministry of General Education in planning for the 2020
Joint Sector Review (JSR) which is scheduled to be held between July 14-16, 2020. The JSR will
be the first since 2017 and IPA's role is key in ensuring that it meets the expectations of
the partners. In this regard, IPA's role includes developing research tools for the JSR research
theme, Delivering Alternative Education; and training MoGE staff and partners on data
collection, data analysis, and report analysis. IPA is also assisting in the planning of the
meeting and sharing best practices on conducting virtual meetings with its partners. Tamara
Billima and Allan Albert Lalisan have been the key IPA staff in these efforts.

City
Online

Country
Zambia

https://poverty-action.org/people/Tamara-Billima
https://poverty-action.org/people/Tamara-Billima
https://poverty-action.org/people/Allan-Albert-Lalisan

